Amy Johnson

From: Jerry Hawley <jerryhawley0@me.com>
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 4:02 PM

To: CityRecorder

Subject: Lesson from the past

Categories: Follow-up

Just a note of caution. Planning for the present facility didn't include the law or expert testimony regarding the jail when
it was first built in the early 1970s. As the jail inspector, | had to tell the chief the jail didn't meet Oregon Laws. A
prisoner died.

Jerry R. Hawley

3334 Turner Road SE
Salem, Oregon 97302
<jerryhawley0@me.com>



